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The Dick Thomas Memorial Range 

GVRPC accepted donations in the memory of Dick 
Thomas. The GVRPC Executive Board and Board of 
Directors has dedicated Range #9 (the parking lot range) 
to Dick Thomas and will be hanging a plaque on the 
range. Donations made to the memorial fund will be 
used upgrade the range. If anyone still wishes to 
donate, please contact Richard Poelling, GVRPC 
Treasurer. 
 

 

2017 ICORE Regional 

GVRPC will be hosting its first ICORE Regional Match 
on June 10, 2017. Registration is currently open! 

2017 Cameron Cup 

GVRPC will be hosting the annual Cameron Cup on 
June 17, 2017. Early registration ends May 31 so get 
those entries in! Entry fees increase starting June 1. If 
you are interested in helping out as an RO please email 
Amanda at amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com.  

 

 

 

Range Closures 

Starting May 16, the Hallsville Range will be 
closed to all members for preparations for the 
Bianchi Cup. The Columbia Range will be open but 
can only be utilized by those shooting the Cup. As 
always, this is a huge event for our club and your 
patience during this time is greatly appreciated. 

Messages from the Board 

Pardon our progress in the Clubhouse and on the 
Range. 

A few reminders: 

• Rifles and/or rifle caliber pistols are NOT 
allowed on Pistol ranges 2,3 and 4 

• No shooting from the shelters or across the 
drive at the lower mover; shooting is allowed 
no further back that the longest firing line 

• Dumpsters on the range are to be used for club 
disposal ONLY; no personal trash from home or 
business should be disposed of in the club 
dumpster 

Any member caught violating club rules will be 
asked to leave and the incident will be reviewed 
by the board possible resulting in permanent 
revocation of membership and a lifetime ban 
from the club 
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Range Improvement Fund 

A big thank you to everyone who has donated over 
the past year to help us improve the ranges we have 
at the clubs. We appreciate every member, friend and 
family that has donated to the club in order to make 
our club one of the best in the country. Our Range 
Improvement Fund Drives will continue into the New 
Year so please contact the club treasurer at 
http://www.gvshoot.com/forums/index.php?/page/g
vcontact if you would like to donate. Remember, 
members can donate their time as well to help out on 
the range for a $25 membership discount per day 
worked. Contact a board member to volunteer. 

Member Accomplishments 

If you have any personal accomplishments you 
would like to share (shooting, hunting, hobby, etc. 
related) please send them to 
amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com.  

NRA Membership Discounts 

The NRA offers discounts for membership and 
renewals with a club affiliation. See Richard Poelling 
for details if you are interested. 

 
Credit: GUNS Magazine; Jan 1958 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

Board Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of Every Month (Annual Meeting in October) 

Action Pistol 

Saturday, April 15, 2017 

2017 Bianchi Cup – May 24-27, 2017 

2017 Cameron Cup – Saturday June 17, 2017 

Ben White’s Classes 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

CQC Weapons Development 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Don Martin’s Classes 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

ICORE 

Sunday, April 9, 2017 

Sunday, May 14, 2017 

2017 Midwest Regional – Saturday, June 10, 2017 

IDPA 

Sunday, April 2, 2017 

Sunday, May 7, 2017 

Sunday, June 4, 2017 

Mid Mo Conceal and Carry 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Smallbore Rifle Metallic Silhouette 

Sunday, April 23, 2017 

Sunday, May 21, 2017 

Sunday, June 25, 2017 

Tactical Specialties 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

UPSPA/IPSC 

Saturday, April 22, 2017 

Saturday, June 24, 2017 

Z.E.R.T. CQC Weapons Development 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

See the Green Valley website for cancellations and 
additions to the events calendar 

 

 

FIND MORE CLUB INFORMATION AT WWW.GVSHOOT.COM OR FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK. 
Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club, P.O Box 1343, Columbia MO 65205-1343 
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